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JUN 2 1980

Mr. Gerard F. Helfrich, Director
Office of Program Implementation
Bureau of Oceans and International
-Environmental api. Scientific Affairs

U. S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

By letter-dated May 23, 1980, Westinghouse Electric Corporation requested
the withdrawal- of export license application XR-123.

Please reflect the withdrawal of this application in your records.

Sincerely,
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Marvin R. Peterson, Acting
Assistant Director

Export / Import and
International Safeguards

Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Letter dtd 5/23/80

cc w/ enclosure:
Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE
Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
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Ms. Sheila Buckley, D0D
l

Mrs. Natalie Martin, DOE
-Ms. Jeanne Nelson, DOC
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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